R. O. D. SCHOENBACHER
CHIEF JUVENILE
PROBATION OFFICER



D. H. BAKER
ASST. CHIEF JUVENILE
PROBATION OFFICER

HARRIS COUNTY YOUTH VILLAGE

210 J. W. MILLS DRIVE SEABROOK, TEXAS 77586

JOHN A. PETERS SUPERINTENDENT

April 1, 1975

Space Center Rotary Club P. O. Box 58862 Houston, Texas 77058

Dear Sirs:

We wish to thank you and your organization for the check you donated to the Youth Village.

The money helped to send our basketball team to the state finals in Longview for the tournament play-offs. The trip was very exciting and thoroughly enjoyed by everyone.

We appreciate the interest you have shown in our school and the help you have given us by making your generous contribution. Speaking on behalf of the Youth Village, I thank you.

Sincerely,

John A. Peters Superintendent

JAP:pb